
Subject: Cargo Security Best Practices 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

As customs officials, your role in ensuring the security of cargo is vital. We would like to share 

some best practices that can enhance the safety and reliability of shipments. Implementing these 

recommendations will benefit our collective effort in combating cargo theft and smuggling. 

Best Practices for Cargo Security: 

• Vetting and Monitoring: Regularly vet all cargo handling personnel and monitor access 

to secure areas. 

• Physical Security Measures: Ensure adequate fencing, lighting, and surveillance 

systems are in place. 

• Secure Packaging: Advise shippers to use tamper-evident packaging and labeling 

techniques. 

• Regular Training: Conduct training sessions on security awareness for all staff involved 

in cargo handling. 

• Incident Reporting: Develop a clear protocol for reporting suspicious activities or 

incidents. 

By adhering to these best practices, we can collaboratively work towards a more secure cargo 

environment. We appreciate your ongoing commitment to enhancing security measures. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions or need further 

clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 



[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


